
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Spring 2nd half term. We have lots 

of exciting activities planned for this half term. 

Spring Term Topics and Books 

Class 4: 

Explorers – Neil Armstrong 

‘Aliens love underpants’ by Claire Freedman 

‘The Enchanted Wood’ by Enid Blyton 

 
Dates to remember: 

Tuesday 28th February – Storyteller in school 

Wednesday 1st March – World Book Day (Dress 

up as your favourite book character or in your 

pyjamas/onesie) 

Monday 13th March – Parents evening 2 – 7pm 

(appointment sent out closer to the time) 

Tuesday 14th March – Parents evening 3.30 – 

6pm 

Wednesday 15th March – Multi-cultural 

afternoon with Durham University education 

students 

Friday 24th March – 2.40pm Class 4 and 5 family 

assembly 

Monday 27th March – Super Splash Heroes – 

Northumbrian water performance 

Wednesday 29th March – EYFS and KS1 Multi-

skills festival 1-3pm 

Thursday 30th March – Inspire Project Day Two 

Friday 31st March - 2.45pm Easter Service at St 

Philip and St James’ Church. Children to be 

dismissed from church at 3.15pm. 

Monday 3rd April – Dwaine Pipe assembly 

Thursday 6th April – 2pm Celebrations Assembly 

Friday 7th April – Finish for Easter Holidays 

1.15pm 

 

 

 

Clubs: 

Clubs will continue from Thursday 2nd March. 

Tuesday: KS1 booster – 4.15 

Wednesday: KS1 arts and crafts club - 4.15 

Thursday: Homework club (with a 

parent/carer) – 4.15 

 

PE: 

Class 4 will continue to have PE lessons on a 

Monday and Wednesday. Please make sure 

that your child has their PE kit in school on 

these days. 

 

Booster Club will run on a Tuesday after school 

from 3.15 – 4.15pm. You will be informed by text 

on the Friday before. Please make sure we have 

a correct number so we are able to contact 

you.    

               

If you have any questions or queries, please do not 

hesitate to ask. 

Miss Dobson 

Please ensure that your child has their reading 

book with them every day.  
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World Book Day – Wednesday 1st March 

We are dressing up as our favourite character from a 

book or wearing our pyjamas/onesie. Please can your 

child bring in their favourite book to use on Wednesday 

in lessons and then on Thursday 2nd March during paired 

reading across the school. 


